
 

 

Attention parents of young hunters! 
 

Are you aware of the high-quality youth turkey hunting opportunities 

available for your daughter or son (ages 12 to 16) at Eastern Neck National 

Wildlife Refuge? The United States Fish and Wildlife Service and the National 

Wild Turkey Federation have partnered to provide expert guided hunts for 

youth hunters. 
 

The hunt dates for the Spring 2025 Youth Turkey Hunt at Eastern Neck NWR 

are Saturday April 12th and Saturday April 19th. Deadline for submitting Youth 

Turkey Hunt Application is March 21, 2025. Successful applicants will be 

required to attend a virtual orientation on April 9, 2025. 
 

Check the refuge website or call us at (410) 228-2677 for more information. 
 

  
 

Learn more about hunting at Eastern Neck NWR by going to: 

https://www.fws.gov/refuge/eastern-neck/visit-us/activities/hunting 


